Rob Peterson, CPUC January 15, 2021
c/o Dr. Tom Engels

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC

266 Grand Ave., #210

Oakland, CA 94610

Subject: OPPOSITION TO SE-PLR-2, TEMPLETON/S. RIVER ROUTE
ALTERNATIVE-ESTRELLA SUBSTATION AND PASO ROBLES AREA
REINFORCEMENT PROJECT

Dear Mr Peterson and Dr. Engels,

Please vote against SE-PLR-2! We are planning on building our home in
Santa Ysabel Ranch and are very concerned about the potential of
increased fire danger due to these transmission lines. The entire route from
this proposed project is within the County designated High Fire Hazard
Zone.

There is a better way to accomplish the power needs of the Paso Robles
growth area near the Paso Robles airport than to run these huge lines
through several residential areas. Energy storage or power generation
closer to the area of growth would be more fiscally responsible.

Please vote against running the lines along South River Road.

He ully,




